
My name is Michael Pilawski and I am the Director of Athletics at Saint Francis High
School in Mountain View where I have served in this role for the last 17 years.  During
that time, Saint Francis and our gymnastics program have had an incredible relationship
with Twisters Gym.

We have been blessed here to have a very strong JV and Varsity gymnastics team and
the program continues to grow with interest in our community.  A big piece of the
growth over the years has been our relationship with Twisters and the great ability our
students have to work out at such a great facility - that is close to our school location.
Without this facility, our huge numbers of JV and Varsity athletes would not be able to
work out like we have done in the past.

Our program has and continues to be one of the most successful programs in Northern
California in large part due to this relationship. From daily training to competitions to
CCS playoffs, Twisters has worked so closely with our school and our program to
continue the success and ability for many student athletes to be involved in the program.

I am writing this letter to emphasize the importance of continuing that relationship.
Without Twisters, the gymnastics program at our school and the opportunity for our
student athletes to practice and compete would be seriously jeopardized.

I am sorry I was not able to attend the meeting but please reach out by email or phone if
you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you!

Michael Pilawski
Director of Athletics
michaelpilawski@sfhs.com
650-210-2438
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